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Tuesday, 15 November 2022 

 

 

RECEPTION CHRISTMAS PERFORMANCE – Tuesday 6th December 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

The Reception Christmas Performance  will take place on: 

 

Tuesday 6th December 2022 at 2 pm -3 pm  

or  

Tuesday 6th December 2022 at 4pm and 5pm  

 

 

All tickets must be booked online through PAY 360. Tickets must be paid for by Friday 2nd December 

2:30pm  

Please note tickets can only be booked online. If you are having problems registering for PAY360 please 

contact the office. 

Tickets are limited to a maximum of two per child. 

Due to fire regulations in the hall only those who have booked tickets will be admitted.  

Any queries regarding the showcase please contact your child’s class teacher. 

 

We are looking forwards to seeing you    

 


